
 I, and Central Oregon Coast Chapter of the National Organization for Women (NOW), do not support SB 1512. 
The Senate needs to have the opportunity to vote on a "clean" National Popular Vote bill, not one that is 
referred to the voters. I want to make it clear that I, Oregon NOW, and Central Oregon Coast NOW are strong 
supporters of National Popular Vote, but strongly oppose SB 1512. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Nancy Campbell Mead 
NOW-National Board Member 
Oregon NOW Board Member 
Past President, Central Oregon Coast NOW 
Phone:  503-577-3585 
Webpage:  www.centraloregoncoastnow.org 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/CentralOregonCoastNOW/ 
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